
UMAC News July 30, 2002 
 
Dear UMAC member/potential member 
 
Preparations for the UMAC (International Committee for University Museums and 
Collections) conference in Sydney are proceeding at an accelerating rate.  We are 
making a special effort to attract people from the Southern Hemisphere as well as 
Europe and USA. 
 
At present we have accepted over 20 papers and 5 posters and others have been 
promised shortly.  Acceptance of presentations will remain open for at least the next 
fortnight unless we have a sudden flood of offers.   
 
Please do consider coming to Australia.  We will do all in our power to make your visit 
a conference to remember with delight and the start of important partnerships and 
ideas. If you are thinking of registering, please do it as soon as possible. 
 
To those of you who have already registered, thank you and please do not hesitate to 
write if you have any questions.   
 
Our website with the conference program and other details is 
www.icom.org/umac  
The date of the conference is 29 September - 4 October 2002. 
 
Students are especially welcome at the conference.   
 
Sincerely 
 
Peter 
 
Peter Stanbury, OAM PhD 
Chair UMAC 
(ICOM's International Committee for University Museums and Collections) 
Vice-Chancellor's Office 
Macquarie University 
New South Wales 2109 
AUSTRALIA 
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